Tuesday morning fellow Kiwanian Jane Meyer spoke to our group. Jane talked about the fruit truck
which comes to Storm Lake roughly once a month. The fruit truck usually parks in Bomgaar's parking lot
and each month features a different fruit. A variety of seasonal fruits from around the country are
loaded onto a truck, shipped into Storm Lake, and are sold from the truck. January's featured fruit was
strawberries. Information about dates when the next fruit truck will be in the area can be found online
under the heading Fruit Club. They can also be reached at this phone number: 1-855-711-6677. Jane
also stated that the trucks intend to begin shipping meat and seafood. Next drop-off will be this
Thursday from 9am-10am.

Kiwanis business: Mar. 22--- Next pop can collection.

Apr. 12--- PTO pancake supper 5-7pm. Kiwanis will make pancakes and sausages.

Discussion on changing of Service Project from Ditch-cleaning to cleaning of Football Field.

Inner club visits Sign-up NOW. We will begin visits in April.

Thank you to all who helped and attended our recent pancake fundraiser in spite of less than

ideal weather conditions. Special thanks to all 5th grade P.I.E. Partners who pre-sold tickets and worked
the fundraiser.

Ken Lenz, secretary



